
Notice 
Date- 01-07-2021 

 

This is to inform you that the department of chemistry, Srikrishana College, Bagula intends to 

publish the annual wall-magazine “Cross-Coupling” in July. On that account, all the students 

of Chemistry Department are requested to submit their original poems, paintings, photographs, 

short notes (6-10 lines, 80 words), puzzles within 20-07-2021.  

Please contact for further details through the below what’s app link: 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/EIwoz6tVnvX8EV6QtJuVeS 
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